
 / Opportunities

Department of General Services / Construction

Sharon Road at Eastburn Road Improvements

This project is located on Sharon Road at Eastburn Road. The project proposes a curve
realignment adding a left-turn lane from Sharon Road on to Eastburn Road and removing the
superelevation.

Details
Posting Number 2026-Q1(Jan-Mar)-DGS-14074
Anticipated Posting
Date

2026-01-02

Commodity
Code(s):

55078, 91219, 91223, 91244, 91319, 91345, 91347, 91371, 91396, 91430,
91455, 92915, 96185, 96861, 98814, 98852

Requirements Last Updated: 02/28/24

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

  $1,000,000 -4,999,999

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  One Year



For Questions, Contact:
Mackenzie Winebrenner
City Contact

980.214.7291

Mackenzie.winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

tel:980.214.7291
mailto:Mackenzie.winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

